PUBLIC NOTICE

The Opp City Board of Education will hold public budget hearings on Thursday, 
Aug 19, 2021 at 5:00 pm and Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 5:00 pm. The hearings will be held in the Board office at 305 E Stewart Avenue during the regular board meeting.  Forms containing budget information will be available at the Superintendent’s office beginning at 2 p.m. on August 17th.  Parents, teachers, and all interested citizens are invited and encouraged to participate.

